
 

 

Message from the Principal,  
Mrs. Davis 

April 2, 2020 
Good afternoon Kemp Elementary Parents.  I pray that you are doing 
well during these trying times. As you know Governor Brian Kemp 
has closed all public schools in Georgia for the remainder of the 
school year.  

While our buildings are closed, learning will and should continue for 
the 6 weeks after Spring Break. In order for students to be ready for 
the next school year, they must remain engaged and continue to 
practice their reading, writing and math skills. While this is new to all 
of us, it is an amazing opportunity for students to learn and grow in 
the comfort of their own homes with the support of qualified teachers 
and loving caregivers.  

Please parents, do all you can to ensure that your child is completing 
their online assignments and taking advantage of every learning 
opportunity available. What they do in the coming weeks will have a 
huge impact on their success at the next grade level.  

As always, thank you for your continued support and be safe.  

 


